
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

May 17, 2023 
 
 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001. 

Scrip ID: BSOFT 
Scrip Code: 532400 

Kind Attn: The Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, C/1, G Block, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400051. 
 
Symbol: BSOFT 
Series: EQ 
 
Kind Attn: The Manager,  
Listing Department 

 
 
Subject: Clarification w.r.t. increase in volume  
 
Reference:  BSE Limited’s email - L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024 / 93 - Volume Movement 

Letter, dated May 17, 2023 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We refer to the captioned email received by the Company from BSE Limited today, i.e., on 
May 17, 2023 regarding an increase in the volume of its shares. 
 
The Company has made all the necessary disclosures pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 that have a bearing on the 
operations/performance of the Company which include all price sensitive information, etc.  
and has not withheld any material/price sensitive information that in its opinion would have 
bearing on the volume behavior of the scrip.  
 
Therefore, the said increase in volume of shares of the Company is purely market driven and 
due to market conditions. 
 
Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
For Birlasoft Limited  
 
 
 
 
 
Sneha Padve  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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